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To Members of the Transportation Committee:  
Please support the Portland to Auburn trail. As a elderly person in southern Maine, we
need a SAFE transportation and recreation option in this congested area.  There is so 
much traffic on our roads many of us do not feel safe walking or biking.
Susan Hall


